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 Lucy Money and 

Michael Castro

OBJ2014/7651/P 27/12/2014  18:22:13 The 11 storey Block B building is simply too large.  Our house will be overlooked and at that height, as 

it will be on average 9 storeys higher than any other building in the near vicinity, will be visible from 

every angle and will set a bad precedent for future building projects.  The building is in short to high 

and will be out of charter for the area.

The remainder of the scheme we agree with and will improve the area, but it  is just this Block B

22b Ariel Road

London

NW6 2DY
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